
February 11, 2025 

Mark S. Camey, Esq. 
Erie County Water Authority, General Counsel 
295 Main Street, Room 350 
Buffalo, New York 14202 

RE: Letter of Resignation 

Dear Mr. Camey: 

It has been an absolute pleasure working for the Authority, and assisting your tremendous 
office. However, regrettably, I have some personal obligations in the coming months that I 
would not want to hamper the organization, or all the work to be done. As such, and after 
consult with others, I am submitting the instant letter of resignation. I am hopeful the office 
would allow me time to properly prepare my outstanding files for my successor during the next 
two weeks, but I am of course amenable to an earlier departure date if it would at all be easier of 
a transition. 

I sincerely thank you for the opportunity provided and consider myself fortunate having 
had the chance to work with you and the rest of the staff here. 

cc: Terry McCracken 
Jennifer Hibit 
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